
 

WELCOME TO FIRST GRADE 

            Dear First Grade Families: 

 We are excited about our upcoming school year.  We will learn many skills you haven’t 

covered thus far.  We will have fun learning throughout the year.  We have written a 

supply list below you will need to bring to school.  We hope to see you soon. 

 Sincerely, 

              Mrs. Potts 

 Ms. Padgett 

 Mrs. Smith 

  

Backpack               

             School box 

Scissors (not blunt point) 

Crayola Crayons 2 boxes 24 pack 

4 Glue Sticks (Purple Elmer Glue works best)  

8 Dry Erase Markers 

2 pink (large) Erasers 

2 sets of over the ear headphones (no ear buds please) 

2 boxes of pencils (24 pack pre sharpened if possible) 

*Gym shoes (Shoes should be worn on Gym day and kept at home on the other school 

days.  We do not have space to store the shoes.)     

Teacher Wish List:  Boxes of Tissues 

Thank you in advance for supplying our classroom with these necessities. 


